
The purpose of this meeting is to inform you about the expectations and routines in Class 1. 



Who we are in Class 1: 

Mrs Butterworth– Class Teacher

Additional Support:
Miss Whitty
Miss Chambers
Mrs Moores (HLTA) 



This Year’s Topics: 
(will be available on the school website)



PE this half term: 

Wednesday– Team building skills

Friday – Forest Fun

Children need an outdoor PE kit, PE pumps and wellies 
for outdoor learning. 

Hair bobbles for long hair! 



A typical day in Class 1: 

• Literacy

• Phonics

• Assembly

• BREAK

• Outdoor Learning

• Maths

• LUNCH

• FRED

• Topic work

This starts at 8.55am 
as soon as the 
register has been 
taken.  

We have a combination 
of whole school 
assemblies in the Hall 
and PHSE / reflection 
time in class.  

Maths is taught  
practically with an 
emphasis on 
problem solving.

Friezland Reading 
Every Day



Progress  & Attainment: 

• Parent Booklet outlines End of Year Expectations. 

• These are taken from the Early Learning Goals 
which Early Years children are assessed against 
throughout their reception year.

• We will inform you of your child’s progress toward 
the End-of-Year Expectations at Parent’s Evening in 
Spring and in their End-of-Year Report. Parent-
Teacher meetings will be available in November 
and February. 

 



Home learning: 

• Reading – your child’s books will be changed when

they have read to an adult in school during the week. 

Please ensure Reading Diaries are signed at home.

• Play counting games with your child.

• Help your child practice writing their name. 



A Few Dates: 

• 20th Sept - Flu vaccines (please complete the consent link on newsletter)

• 30th Sept – Phonics workshop at 9am or 5pm (Booking form on newsletter from Miss Hill)

• 7th Oct – Individual Photos

• 10th or 11th Oct – Grandparents Breakfast at 9.00-10.00am (Details on next week’s 
newsletter from Miss Hill)

• 25th Sept or 15th Oct – Open morning for Reception intake 2025 at 9.15-10.30am

• 24th Oct – Break up for half-term holiday



Revision and practice…
You will soon receive a letter with 
information about revision/practise books 
should you wish to use them for further 
home learning. 

Order and pay via the shopping basket on 
School Spider.  



The Little Details: 

Frosties … Please book and pay in advance on School Spider.   
Bookings close at 3pm on the day so last-minute additions can 
be made.

Lunches … 2 weeks notice to change

Water Bottles… Please ensure your child has a clear, plastic 
water bottle in school each day. School water bottles can be 
purchased via School Spider. 



The Little Details: 

Healthy Snacks … Please provide a healthy snack e.g. a piece of fruit, 
crackers/ rice cakes, squeezy yoghurt or a small tub of dried fruit.   They 
only need a small snack as they will be having their lunch 45 minutes 
later.   Milk and a piece of fruit are also provided by school.

Uniform … Please check the website for our uniform expectations.   
Skirts and trousers should be navy blue and school shoes should be 
black.   The Friezland logo t-shirts, jumpers and fleeces can be 
purchased from Simply Schoolwear in Greenfield or online from 
www.myclothing.com

http://www.myclothing.com/


The Little Details: 

• Badges… All Friezland pupils are members of one of our 4 Teams and earn 
team points by demonstrating our Friezland Expectations. They also work 
hard to earn stamps towards award badges (bronze, silver, gold etc). Please 
ensure children are wearing their team coloured badge and their most 
recent award badge on their uniform every day.

• Birthday Book Scheme… As a school with the ‘Platinum Healthy School’ 
Award and being mindful of food allergies, we do not celebrate children’s 
birthdays with sweets or lollipops. Instead, children can bring in small items 
of stationery, stickers or donate a book to their class or school library. It 
could be a favourite storybook or an exciting non-fiction book. If you can’t 
decide on a book, an Amazon voucher could be gifted and the class can 
then decide on a book together. The book is presented in assembly and 
then shared in the classroom.



Keeping in Touch: 

• Half-termly Class newsletter (sent home during the 
first week back) has overview of learning and dates 
for your diary. Extra copy on the school website. 

• Weekly newsletter emailed to families every Friday. 
Copy on website. PLEASE READ.

• Reading Record



Keeping in Touch: 
• Tapestry is updated with photos of your 

child’s learning journey.
• Class 1 Page on website is updated with 

photos, letters and links to some useful 
websites

If there is anything you want to discuss, 
please speak to us/me sooner rather than 
later! Start of the day is tricky. 
Email the school office
 info@friezland.Oldham.sch.uk this will be 
forwarded to me. If urgent, call the office as 
I may not see it during the same day. 

mailto:info@friezland.Oldham.sch.uk


Thank you for coming!
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